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There should never be such dangerous detachment from the limits of law making; 

designed & detailed in the Constitution. Only the Legislature has the authority to 

create laws & only within the constraints given. 

 

No other entity has any such power to invoke its will (unlimited by anything) upon this 

people.  

I support this bill to the extent it stays within the confines of the Constitution. 


